



Централизованная религиозная организация "РОССИЙСКИЙ СОЮЗ ЕВАНГЕЛЬСКИХ ХРИСТИАН-БАПТИСТОВ"

Dear special friend in Christ!

With all my heart I wish you a Merry Christmas!

The past year was not easy for the entire world. At such times when people lose their loved ones, lose health, sources of income and even hope, the news of the birth of our Savior, of eternal hope and eternal joy becomes particularly valuable. The Church of Christ and its ministers are called to shine more brightly when the shadowy darkness grows deeper. May the Lord bless you to share the news of His birth in word and deed.

I wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

But the angel said to them, "Do not be afraid. I bring you good news that will cause great joy for all the people. Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you; he is the Messiah, the Lord... (Luke 2:10, 11)

With prayer for you,
President of the Russian Union
of Evangelical Christians and Baptists
Peter Mitskevich

FREE FER FER FER FER FER